
 St.  PHILIP  PREPARATORY  SCHOOL 
 A  U.S.  Department  of  Education 

 National  Blue  Ribbon  School  of  Excellence 

 February  12,  2024 

 Dear  Parents  and  Guardians, 

 “So  whether  you  eat  or  drink,  do  everything  for  the  glory  of  God.”  (1  Corinthians  10:31) 

 As  part  of  the  morning  prayer,  we  pray,  “I  offer  you  all  my  actions  of  the  day.  Grant  that 
 they  may  be  done  according  to  your  holy  will  and  for  your  greater  glory.”  This  simple 
 intercession  allows  these  words  of  St.  Paul  to  come  to  fruition  for  the  entire  school 
 community  each  day.  Every  action  by  each  person  is  added  together  as  a  continual 
 praise  and  thanksgiving  to  God.  How  amazing! 

 He  fills  us  with  the  joy  of  salvation, 
 Ms.  Danielle  Gonzalez 

 THIS  WEEK: 

 Wednesday,  February  14 
 Ash  Wednesday  &  Valentine’s  Day 

 ●  10:30  AM  School  Mass  (Grades  K-8) 
 NEW 

 ●  The  school  will  be  participating  in  a  Lenten  Service  Project  with  the  Religious 
 Education  office  of  our  Parish.  Click  on  the  link  to  view  the  flier  with  more 
 information.  Copies  of  the  flier  will  be  made  to  distribute  to  the  students. 
 https://drive.google.com/file/d/1AgST5wfGdNChs8be-WE7piTgR9sune6Q/view? 
 usp=sharing 

 ●  Students  will  be  given  CRS  Rice  Bowls  to  collect  money  during  lent  for  Catholic 
 Relief  Service.  Only  one  Rice  Bowl  per  family.  Rice  Bowls  will  be  distributed 
 to  the  oldest  sibling. 

 Thursday,  February  15 
 ●  $1  Tag  Day  for  all  students,  faculty,  and  staff 

 Friday,  February  16 
 ●  No  School  -  Teachers’  Retreat 
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 NEXT  WEEK: 

 Monday,  February  19 
 ●  President’s  Day  -  NO  SCHOOL 

 Friday,  February  23 
 ●  Spirit  Day  for  all  students,  faculty,  and  staff 

 ANNOUNCEMENTS  : 

 TRICKY  TRAY  -  March  8,  2024 
 https://drive.google.com/file/d/1mteJeC9DIYZbk-DSbOFn8ZIGR4o6WCsM/view? 
 usp=sharing 

 FAMILY  FUN  NIGHT  @  Yankee  Stadium  -  April  21,  2024 
 https://drive.google.com/file/d/18-GoeS6hHZdjSqnbrS0dvM2u_CbexBdW/view?u 
 sp=sharing 

 REMINDERS: 

 HSA 
 ●  Tuition  Raffle  (Drawing  on  March  8th) 

 https://drive.google.com/file/d/1WUAIMbMwTRsYE8bXHu55iMsWpehBK6ra/view?usp= 
 sharing 

 REGISTRATION 
 Preferred  registration  is  now  closed.  However,  re-registration  is  ongoing.  If 
 parents  still  need  to  register  their  children  for  the  2024-20245  school  year,  the 
 process  to  re-register  is  the  same. 

 https://docs.google.com/document/d/14JQJAyndJ_D40jKN84V0aK1aeRKK8wRWtnmL9 
 9ZdGck/edit?usp=sharing 
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